
 Kindergarten News 
from Mrs. Liester 

 

 Our 100th day of school is coming soon.  For k kids, this is a BIG 

day!!!   We are planning fun activities for the entire week!!!  We will be 

having a special snack on the 100th day.  Please refer to the note 

today for what you can contribute!!   

 Valentine’s Day will soon be here!!  Yes, we do share 

Valentines/treats with our classmates.  February 3rd a classroom Post 

Office will open.  Your child will need to prepare his/her “mail” at 

home.  Be watching for a note next week for some special instructions!   

    

January 25-29 

Monday—We will be writing sentences about bears.  We will be reading 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears and then will use sequence cards to 

retell the story.  During math time, we will be graphing how many bears 

we see and our favorite kind of bear.  (Gym day) 

Tuesday— During math time today we will be “rolling a teddy”.  Ask 

your child about it!  We will be comparing and contrasting Corduroy and 

A Pocket for Corduroy.   (Music, Guidance Counselor day) 

Wednesday— BRING A BEAR or another stuffed animal today!  

(Wheel Wednesday)  

Thursday—We’ll be reading nonfiction books about arctic animals and 

animals in the winter.   (Gym, Library day) 

Friday—We will be practicing story problems during math.  You can do 

this at home or in the car.  Just ask…The bear saw 2 fish and then 2 

more fish swam near.  How many fish were there?    

**Is your child a genius??!!  Of course he/she is!!  We are exploring our 

inner genius each week as we “think and wonder….wonder and think”.  

Ask your child about it!!    (Music day) 

 

Snack:  (17 kids)   Monday—Emma H.  Tuesday—Pita 

Wednesday—Ryley    Thursday--Amanda  Friday—Wyatt 


